City of Hoopeston
FAÇADE COMMITTEE
November 4, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 4:03pm with 4 members present. Carol Hicks, Emily Brown, Valarie Hinkle and Marta Pierce.  Also, present applicant Gail Lane, owner of 314 East Main Street. 
Discussion of project with owner. The stucco siding that will be use is similar to the siding on the dance studio, which is also owned by applicant. She stated it will be slightly different color to distinguish between the 2 businesses. Lane was concerned about the three-month start requirement, since we are heading into colder weather. She asked committee for approval to begin weather permitting but stated completion of project would be within the twelve-month façade grant requirement. All members agreed to this.  
With no further questions, city employee, Marta Pierce asked committee for a vote on recommending this project to Hoopeston City Council. Vote was unanimous. Information will be given to Alderman Houmes to present to council for a vote on November 5, 2019.
Meeting adjourned at 4:09pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Marta Pierce

